
  

 

November 19, 2020 

 

NYS GAMING COMMISSION 

Request for Quotations for Certified Public Accounting Services – C202012 

 

Amendment 1 – 

Answers to Bidder’s Questions Received 11/18/20  

 
Notice to all Potential Bidders: 

 

Please find below the NYS Gaming Commission’s answer to the one question received 
for the above-mentioned Request for Quotations. 

 

# RFQ Section Bidder Question NYS Gaming 
Commission’s 

Answer 

1 Attachment 2b In the RFQ attachment 2b it 
asks for quote for the AUP per 
game x 5 games. Looks like 
this may be in error since there 
is only one game as of now 
under the scope of the AUP.  Is 
that correct? There is only one 
game to provide a quote on. 
 

Regardless of the 
number of games as of 
now, please respond to 
the RFQ bidding on 5 
games – payment will 
be made based on 
actual games that AUPs 
are performed on. 
 

 

Note: All requirements and conditions remain as indicated in the RFQ. 

 

 


